MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

Held on Tuesday 7th November 2017 at 4.00pm
At Woodstock Bower Surgery

PRESENT:  Bernadette Conway - Practice Business Manager


                   Brian Allott – Patient                Sue Davies - Patient 


    Ivy Davies – Patient

Ray Davies– Patient

                   Kathy Hollyhead– Patient
Val Wickson - Patient               

                  Short visit by Dr Brynes.

Minutes from last meeting: 
On-line Appointments  - ANP appointments not yet on-line. This is still an ongoing project. 
Text messaging service – Continues to be well received,
Staffing –  ANP Sheena has left, Dr Krishna has now joined the practice                                                                                                                                    

Patient On Line – BC has set up message facility for all PPG members.  Brian reported that a prescription request had not been accepted and that 2 follow up  messages had received no response.
Care & Navigation procedure .  Reception and telephone staff are now trained in this and patients are getting used to it.
Clinical Thresholds Part 2   Are not yet in force and restrictions on cataract surgery are being relaxed.
Rotherham Health Record   Local Medical Council are liaising with CCG. Although some doubts were expressed concerning implied consent it appears this may now be acceptable.
Funding   Ongoing.
Saturday Appointments There has been a disappointing take up on these. Even so it is expected that Sunday appointments will become available soon.
New It is planned that WiFi will be made available on the premises – members did wonder why this was necessary.

Prescriptions Following a query from Sue concerning new medications being prescribed in between the 4 weekly renewal period, BC confirmed that these could be aligned by contacting Andrew.

Appointments  More staff are now answering the phones and can often advise on who to see or can if necessary arrange for a GP to phone back. Skype consultations are being proposed.
 The next meeting was scheduled for Tuesday 9th January 2018 at 4.00pm.
The meeting closed at 6.45 pm.

